Town of Westport

[bookmark: _GoBack]RFP #20-992T

Request for Proposals

CARTING SERVICES- FOOD WASTE PICK-UP AND DISPOSAL


The Town of Westport Department of Public Works, (DPW), intends to provide a residential Food-waste drop-off facility at the Westport Transfer Station, located at 300 Sherwood Island Connector, Westport, CT.  DPW is seeking proposals from qualified Solid Waste Carting companies to provide carting services for food waste from the Westport Transfer Station to licensed composting facilities.

Proposals will be received by the Town of Westport until 11:00 AM Friday February 28, 2020, at the Finance Department Town Hall Room 313 110 Myrtle Avenue Westport, CT 06880. No proposals will be received after said hour. 
Copies of the RFP documents and information may be downloaded at the Town of Westport website www.westportct.gov
All proposals are to be addressed to Town of Westport, Finance Dept.- Room 313, Town Hall – 110 Myrtle Ave. Westport, CT 06880. The envelope should be clearly marked: 
RFP #20-992T
CARTING SERVICES- FOOD WASTE PICK-UP AND DISPOSAL


The Town of Westport reserves the right to waive any defects and informality in the responses, or to reject any or all proposals for any reason whatsoever and to accept that proposal deemed to be in the best interests of the Town.
Richard Kotchko
Purchasing Officer

